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 Objection

Comments My family object to this proposal. Having had 2 children attend Aldingbourne Primary school and 1 at
Eastergate Primary school, the A29 is a nightmare but this proposal will add to the problems not
relieve them. Barnham Road comes to a standstill for every small roadworks project so my children
would never get to school with the development. It took 20 minutes at 3 different times to get from
Barnham to Westergate on a Thursday afternoon due to the train line. Yes it would be good to not
have this impact but the proposed road coming out in Shripney is just plain dangerous and there have
been recent fatalities on that bend. Any roadworks brings the entire network to a standstill so adding
3000+ houses and all the construction will destroy all the villages. It needs more thought on the
impact of the development and where it will come out on Barnham Road and Shripney Road. There is
not enough infrastructure in terms of schools or doctors and this needs to be fixed before any
consideration of additional housing and all the disruption. Many thanks and best regards.
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